June 2, 2021

To Whom It May Concern....I'm writing in support-as a proponent-for HB248. I believe it's critical that all people have health freedom and are able to make any and all choices regarding their health without fear of losing a job, being discriminated against or bullied to make certain health choices over others. I'm in full support of vaccine freedom-ability to choose whether or not I put something in my body and also the privacy to share that only when I choose.

Thank you,
Jamie Minniear
minniearjamie@gmail.com
1-513-304-1385